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Mayor's Message (COVID-19)
MAYOR'S  MESSAGE
TO  THE  CITIZENS  OF HOLLY HILL
"The City of Holly Hill has been tasked with making very difficult decisions that are not taken lightly. Every decision that impacts our residents and businesses is being made in an effort to stop the spread of the COVID-19 virus and save lives.
The Mayors from our neighboring cities and I met to discuss the pandemic that we are all facing and to collaborate with each other on our path forward. We are all in this together and our top priority is the health and safety of our citizens.                                        .
I want you to know that your city is here for you and we are doing everything we can to help protect our community. In order to be successful, we all need to be personally responsible. This is why I'm asking our residents to be patient, mindful and selfless as we all continue to follow the guidelines from the President of the United States, Florida Governor, CDC and local Health department.
Let's all work together to help stop the spread of this virus. We will get through this."
- Mayor Chris Via, Holly Hill
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